
EDUCATION FOR A LIFETIME OF ACHIEVEMENT 
BUILDING AMBITIOUS STUDENTS DAILY 

 
BURGETTSTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

100 Bavington Road, Burgettstown, PA 15021-2730 
Admin: (724) 947-8136 – MS/HS: (724) 947-8100 – Elem: (724) 947-8150 

Admin Fax: (724) 947-8143 – HS Fax: (724) 947-3325  

 
Mr. Stephen P. Puskar 

Superintendent 

 

July 5, 2023 

 

Greetings. 

 

We hope this letter finds everyone well, and enjoying the summer months.  Now that the 

Independence Day holiday is in the rearview mirror, we are certain that many have their eyes set 

on the upcoming school year.  Perhaps this is most true for our students who participate in 

extracurricular sports and related activities in the fall.  

 

The purpose of this note is to provide an update on the athletic administration.  Many may know 

that our Athletic Director, Mr. Krzeczowski, left the District for a similar position in another 

school district.  We certainly wish him well, as he began his new duties on July 1.  The 

Burgettstown Area School District is in the process of identifying a candidate to fill the vacancy 

created by Mr. Krzeczowski’s departure, and expects to do so in the coming weeks. Until that 

time, and through the transition, we know that many may have sports or related activity 

questions and/or concerns.  If this is the case, we ask that you contact the coach or related 

activity sponsor first.  In the event that the coach or sponsor does not have the requested 

information, or if the coach or sponsor for your sport/related-activity has not yet been hired, 

please reach out to Mr. Fadden at the middle/high school.  The most efficient way to contact him 

over the summer months is via e-mail at bfadden@burgettstown.k12.pa.us.  He may also be 

reached by calling the middle/high school directly.  

 

Please know that we are doing our best to identify a new Athletic Director in a timely manner, 

and are working hard to ensure all coaches and related activity sponsors are identified, and that 

all aspects relating to the launch of the fall programs are set.  By way of reminder, the first day of 

fall sports practice is August 14, though heat acclimation for football, and golf practice, may be 

earlier. 
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